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    I am a wildlife specialist in the state of Oregon. Me and my family definitely oppose 

this bill. The responsible harvest and sale of fur is one of Oregon's many renewable 

resources. It would be disgraceful to the history of our state and the people who 

pioneered this place. My family and I are close to just calling it quits and leaving this 

state and if this bill passes that will probably be it. I grew up in this state and the 

recreational activities have declined big time. The state wants more and more money 

for tags, licenses and fees but they take away more and more opportunities. Less 

fishing to be had, less hunting to be done and the predator population is seriously 

depleting our deer, elk, and antelope herds. I work with wildlife for a living, so I should 

know. 


